
 

The Columbia PZC will conduct a Public Hearing on Monday, May 24, 2021 7:00 p.m. via a ZOOM 
Meeting for the following:   

Hop River, LLC, application for a four-lot subdivision on the east side of Hop River Road; 
property address is 127 RT 6, Assessor’s Map 005 Lot 016A. 

Information on these revisions and how to attend the meeting is available at ColumbiaCT.org 

Details of this application are available in the Building and Land Use Office, Columbia Town Hall, 
323 Route 87, Columbia, CT. 

If you are unable to attend the hearing, you may submit written correspondence to the 
attention of the Columbia Planning and Zoning Commission,  323 Route 87, Columbia, CT 06237, 
or by email to Pstahl@columbiaCT.org .  To be entered into the record, correspondence must be 
received prior to the close of the public hearing.  
 
Richard Nassiff Jr., Chairman 
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